
 

 

  

Dear Parents 

It has been a week to bring smiles to faces! The summer fair showed what a wonderful, vibrant and 

proactive school community we are. There are some wonderful photos on our school website blog page 

that showcase the day. There are also photos of the Reception show which happened on Wednesday 

and was a delight for everyone that was lucky enough to see it. 

 

These next few weeks at school are a balance for staff and children alike as we begin to think about 

what next school year will bring while very much still working in this current one. If your child seems a 

bit more unsettled or emotional than usual in the coming weeks, it is likely to do with feelings of 

uncertainty about next year. Reassuring them that they have been successful at school so far and 

getting them to think about things they are looking forward to next school year will help them to see 

the change positively. Encouraging talk with children about negative feelings, tends to lead to more 

negativity and will make it more difficult to build their resilience. We will be letting you and the children 

know their class teacher for next year in a couple of weeks. They will also have the chance to meet them, 

ask any questions they have and to visit their new classroom. 

Next Thursday 30th June is sports day! Parents are welcome to come and watch and cheer the children 

on. Reception, Y1 and Y2 will be in the morning, 9.30am and Y3-6 at 1.30pm. Please wait in the front 

playground.  

Have a good weekend 

Jen Brodkin 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bookings for instrumental music tuition for the Autumn term 2022 are now open. 

New parents can register for an account and lessons on the link below 

https://beatrust.org.uk/enrol/school-based-instrumental-lessons/ 

Existing parents please wait until you receive information from BEAT notifying you how to pay for next term. 

They will be notified by email in the next few days.  

They do not need to re-enrol 

The deadline for new students to enrol is midnight on the 4th July. 

 

 

Newsletter 

24th June 2022 

There has been an increase in polio virus levels noted in London. 

Please check your family’s vaccinations to avoid catching this life changing condition. 

https://www.theguardian.com/society/2022/jun/22/polio-uk-public-health-officials-declare-national-incident-

over-poliovirus 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/polio/ 
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Would you like your 

 child to have any of the 

 following music lessons  

in school? 

 

Year 2 – Year 6 

Recorder 

 

Year 3 – Year 6 

Clarinet 

Saxophone 

Flute 

 

Please contact Jane McNeill for more information 

 

Email: janeteresamcneill@live.co.uk 

 

Diary 

June 2022 

30th  Sports Day KS1 & Rec Parents Arrive 9.30 

30th  Sports Day KS2 Parents Arrive 1.30 

 

July 2022 

6th  Year 1 performance 9.15 

11th  Chocolate Museum 3H 

13th  Chocolate Museum 3B 

13th  Trent Park Trip Reception 

12th  Year 6 Performance 

14th  Year 6 performance 

15th  Parent Support Group 

21st  Leavers Assembly Year 6 

21st  Year 6 BBQ 

22nd  Last day of School year 

 

September 2022 

5th  First day back to school for pupils 

 

 

  

 

Would you like your child to have any of the 

following music lessons in school? 

 

Year 3 – Year 6 

 

Guitar Lessons 

Bass guitar Lessons 

Singing Lessons 

Please contact Nick Beecroft 

Email: nick_beecroft@hotmail.co.uk 

Telephone Number: 07541 417529 

20 minutes lesson costs £10 

30 minutes lesson costs £15 

  

  

Ks1-2 Sports Event from last week. 

https://www.osidgeschool.org/wp-

admin/post.php?post=2628&action=edit 

 

Year 5's art work. 

https://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/year-5s-art-

work/ 

 

Reception Show 

https://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/reception-

summer-performance/ 

 
 

 

 

Digital Leaders assemblies 

https://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/key-stage-1-

online-safety-assembly-2/ 

 

https://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/key-stage-2-

online-safety-assembly/ 

Shaun the Sheep 

Walkhttps://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/sha

un-the-sheep-walk/ 
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Parent Support Group 

Our next parent support group will take place on 

Friday 15th July at 9am in the Sanctuary. Parenting 

can be extremely rewarding but can also have its 

challenges. This group is an opportunity to discuss 

constructive ideas around raising children.  

This session we will be looking at helping 

children reflect on their behaviour using a 

‘Emotion Coaching’ technique. This is one of the 

methods we use at school when talking to 

children about their feelings.  

The group is also a great way to meet other parents 

and carers for practical and emotional support. It 

can be helpful to share ideas with other parents 

and reassuring to meet other parents experiencing 

similar concerns or worries  

Sarah Ostroff 

Inclusion Lead 

 

Sharon Gordon Kaye 

Learning Mentor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are launching a new writing competition for 

children in Year 3 to Year 6! 

You will need to write a mini-saga with a limit of 

100 words about a story inspired by any historical 

figure or period in history! (Think about some of 

the topics you have been taught) 

Deadline: Friday 15th July 2022 

You can print off the sheets at home (attached to 

Newsletter) or collect a copy of the planning sheet 

and form from Miss Savva. 

One winner will be selected from each year group - 

good luck! 

 

 


